September 2013

Technicians’ Our best rainfall month was
Corner September and it was not a

drought breaker. Rain was

scattered and most of the

larger rainfall amounts were

not in recharge areas for us.

® Irrigation has paused so
levels are showing a rise, but
pretty stable for now.

Concho county saw the largest rainfall amounts this month. Water
levels were up from a year ago 1 to 3 ft. Levels were up from last
month 1 to 3 ft. The exception was the Eola area which varied last
month 3 ft down to a 10+ ft rise in water levels. East of Eola around
Kickapoo creek levels near irrigated fields were all up over 10 ft
from last month.

Runnels county water levels were steady with most wells varying
within a foot up or down from last month and from levels last year.
The exception was around irrigated fields which saw a range of
water levels that varied 5+ feet up to 5+ feet lower both for last
month and last year.

Tom Green county had mixed levels from last month but they were
mostly up from last month by 2-10 ft. Water levels were way down
from a year ago with most wells being 2-20+ ft below what they
were a year ago.

Hopefully we will see more rain in October
Finis Allen
Technician



